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Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Tice Valley Park Lighting Project
	Lead Agency: City of Walnut Creek
	Contact Name: Andrew McDade, Assistant Engineer
	Email: McDade@walnut-creek.org
	Phone Number: (925) 943-5899
	Project Location: Walnut Creek, Contra Costa County
	Project Description: The project site is located within the approximately 8.4-acre Tice Valley Park in the City of Walnut Creek, Contra Costa County. The proposed project would result in the installation of a lighting system to allow nighttime use of the existing soccer field. New lighting would include the placement of a total of four new light poles located in the southwestern (S1), northwestern (S2), northeastern (S3), and southeastern (S4) corners of the soccer field. Three of the poles (S1, S3, and S4) would be 80 feet in height and one (S2) would be 70 feet in height. With the installation of the proposed lighting system, soccer practices and uses that currently end at 8:00 p.m. would end at 10:00 p.m. It is anticipated that there would be occasional weekend evening use past 8:00 p.m.; however, there would not be any regularly scheduled events. One additional practice slot would be available from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., and adult fitness programs may occur from 8:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. year-round. Due to increased field use, the City would close the field annually for a four-to-eight-week period to allow regeneration of the grass seed.
	Project's Effects: Noise: Project construction would result in short-term noise impacts on the nearby sensitive receptors. Mitigation would include limiting construction hours and requiring the construction contractor to implement noise-reducing measures during construction.
	Areas of Controversy: N/A
	List of Agencies: None


